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From: Suzannah Stanley <SStanley@mcknze.com>
Date: April 24, 2025 at 3:42:55 PM PDT
To: Steve Koper <skoper@tualatin.gov>
Cc: "Nonamaker, Danielle" <danielle.nonamaker@lamresearch.com>, "Majid,
Jen Otterness" <jennifer.otterness@lamresearch.com>, Bill Bezio
<WBezio@mcknze.com>
Subject: Lam TUX update

﻿
Hello Steve,
 
Thank you again for all your help on the Lam TUX project.  Lam has continued to review
the project scope internally and we are in the process of modifying the site plan.  To
allow for the revision, we would like to move our hearings once more to August 20 (IMP)
and the next available Wednesday for the AR.  We can grant an additional time
extension as well.
 
We are picking things up again in earnest and will share the plans with you a minimum of
a month in advance of the hearing circa July.
 
Thanks,
 
 
Suzannah Stanley Land Use Planning
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